
Director 
Newman Sounds Glee Club 

 

St. Thomas More College currently seeks a director for the Newman Sounds Glee Club.   

The Director is a person with passion for music, with experience leading choirs or musical theatre 

productions, and with a desire to create a positive co-curricular learning experience for university 

students.   

Newman Sounds Glee Club is a student organization at St. Thomas More College at the University of 

Saskatchewan.  The glee club gathers students from across USask campus who want to be part of a non-

auditioned choral group.   

Dates: 

• This competition will remain open until a successful candidate is found.   

• The contract for service agreement is for the period December 1st, 2023, through April 30th, 

2024.   

Stipend: 

$800 - $1200 per term depending on qualifications and experience. 

Duties 

The Director: 

• reports to the Manager of Student Experience and Enrolment at St. Thomas More College 

(Richard Medernach), 

• directs/conducts at least one public concert per term for the glee club, 

• chooses music/arrangements appropriate for the club, including but not limited to pop, jazz, 

seasonal, showtunes, and classic choral genres, 

• ensures that music used by the Club is done so in accordance with copyright law,  

• organizes and leads rehearsals.  Expected rehearsal time for the Director will be once per week 

for an average of two hours at a minimum, 

• designs choreography and/or recruits a choreographer for the club, 

• helps recruit and retain members of the club, 

• helps recruit and retain an accompanist.  

 

Application: 

Expressions of interest along with your resume, or questions about the position, should be emailed to 

rmedernach@stmcollege.ca.  

 

mailto:rmedernach@stmcollege.ca


Please review the University of Saskatchewan's health and safety requirements for faculty, staff, 

students and independent contractors in consideration of the COVID-19 pandemic.  In accordance with 

Canadian immigration requirements, this advertisement is directed in the first instance to Canadian 

citizens and permanent residents. St. Thomas More College (STM) is committed to diversity within its 

faculty and staff complement. Underrepresented groups include those identified in the federal 

Employment Equity Act - women, visible minorities, Indigenous peoples, and persons with disabilities - 

including, but not limited to LGBTQI2+ people, and members of other designated groups are encouraged 

to self-identify on their application. All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadian 

citizens and permanent residents will be given priority. Additional information about STM and the 

University of Saskatchewan is available at https://stmcollege.ca/. Only those invited for an interview will 

be contacted. 


